
CANCELLATION OF BOIL WATER 
NOTICE 

 

Issued by:  Mount Hermon Association, Inc. 
Dated:  November 19, 2021 
 
On November 15, 2021 you were notified of the need to boil/disinfect all tap water used 
for drinking and food preparation purposes.  
 
 
The Mount Hermon Water System, in conjunction with the State Water Resources 
Control Board, has determined that through abatement of the health hazard and 
comprehensive testing of the water, your water is safe to drink.  
 
It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water or for you to 
consume bottled water. 
 
 
Comprehensive testing of the wells, tanks and distribution system showed that no E. 
coli had entered the water system.   
 
 
For more information: 
 
Mount Hermon Water Utility: Dale Pollock, 831-430-1204  
email: dale.pollock@mounthermon.org 
 
State Water Resources Control Board: 831-655-6939 
email: DWPDIST05@waterboards.ca.gov 


